Item 6

Community Centre Trustees Update

There's not a lot to update the PC about this month, but here are a few points:

- there's no update on the post office. We were advised not to pursue in December due to it being such a busy time. We'll be actively following this up now.

- there's a shop AGM on Friday 24th January. The AGM for the whole charity will hopefully follow in February but no date has yet been set.

- planning permission for the larger fuel store and moving the bike racks has been received this week. Thanks to the PC for their support on this.

- there were no attendees at the Coffee with a Cop session in December but the PCSOs are willing to return and try it again. We will publicise better and hopefully

get people coming forward.

Thanks

Ann



